From:

Adam Haverstock <ahaverstock@conejochamber.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, June 3, 2020 5:01 PM

To:

Comments

Subject:

Comment for Item 1 on the June 4th Special Meeting Agenda.

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Allow sender | Block sender

Hello,

Please see the comment below in support of item 1 on the June 4th Special Meeting agenda from our Chamber President/CEO Danielle Borja.

Madam Mayor and Councilmembers,

On behalf of the 900 members of the Greater Conejo Valley Chamber of Commerce, I would like to encourage you to support this proposed action. Allowing the usage of outdoor spaces by local restaurants will provide them the opportunity to expand their footprints while operating under limited occupancy requirements. This is an important step to make sure restaurants can successfully reopen their in-restaurant dining services. It allows them to do so safely and with high regard for the health of their employees, customers and the public while providing the experience of 'al fresco' dining for local residents.

Small businesses are the lifeblood of a community that provide employment, economic impact and local tax revenue.

Now more than ever, finding creative ways to support business will lead to a better economy for Agoura Hills.

Sincerely,
Danielle Borja, MBA
President/CEO
Greater Conejo Valley Chamber of Commerce